
      
 
 
 
 
 

July 24, 2001 
 
 
 
Mrs. Lori King 
100 Catcus Drive 
Laural, MS  39443 
 
Dear Mrs. King: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to schedule an appointment to meet with you.  
Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove is unable to schedule 
an appointment to meet with you at this time; however, he 
has asked Peyton Prospere his Chief Legal Counsel to set 
up a meeting with you.  Please expect a call from Mr. 
Prospere in the near future to set this appointment up with 
you. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have this 
opportunity to meet with you, but he hopes that your 
meeting with Mr. Prospere is successful. Should you have 
any questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 
or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



     
     

 July 24, 2001 
 
 
 
Ms. Annie Watts 
C/O Rev. Worn White 
673 Luckney Road 
Brandon, MS  39042 
 
Dear Ms. Watts: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to schedule an appointment to meet with you.  
Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove is unable to schedule 
an appointment to meet you at this time; however, he has 
asked Peyton Prospere, his Chief Legal Counsel to set up a 
meeting you.  Please expect a call from Mr. Prospere in the 
near future to set this appointment up with you.   

Alternatively, Governor Musgrove also offers One-On-One 
every second Wednesday of the month.  The next session 
will be August 8, 2001.  To sign up, you simply go to the 
3rd floor of the Capitol between 9:00 AM and 11:00 AM.  
Appointments are made on the first come first serve basis, 
and they are for five minutes each.  Governor Musgrove 
will begin seeing everyone who signs up at 4:00 PM, and 
he will stay until everyone who signed up has been seen.   

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have this 
opportunity to meet you, but he hopes that her meeting with 
Mr. Prospere is successful.  Should you have any questions, 
please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 
359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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July 24, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. John Curry 
15539 Parkwood Drive South 
Gulfport, MS  39503 
 
Dear Mr. Curry: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to schedule an appointment with you.  
Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove is unable to schedule 
an appointment to meet with you at this time; however, he 
has asked Peyton Prospere his Chief Legal Counsel to meet 
with you.  Please expect a call from Mr. Prospere to set this 
appointment up with you. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have this 
opportunity to meet with you, but he hopes that your 
meeting with Mr. Prospere is successful.  Should you have 
any questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 
or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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July 24, 2001 
 
 
 
Rev. Michele R. Goodloe 
436 Stump 
Canton, MS 39406 
 
Dear Rev. Goodloe: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to bring greetings at the benefit luncheon for 
Bishop Vashti Murphy McKenzie on Thursday, August 16, 
2001.  Unfortunately, due to a conflicting commitment, 
Governor Musgrove will not be able to attend; he has asked 
Bill Renick his Chief of Staff to attend on his behalf.  
Please expect a confirmation and follow up call from Mr. 
Renick in the near future.   

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to share in this special occasion and sends his 
best wishes for a successful event.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or 
by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

July 24, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Bill Odom 
5961 Vinson Cove 
Walls, MS 38680 
 
Dear Mr. Odom: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to schedule an appointment to meet with you 
regarding your daughter’s case.  Unfortunately, Governor 
Musgrove is unable to schedule an appointment with you at 
this time; however, he has asked Peyton Prospere his Chief 
Legal Counsel to schedule a meeting with you.  Please 
expect a call from Mr. Prospere in the near future to set this 
appointment up with you. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the 
opportunity to meet with you, but he hopes that your 
meeting with Mr. Prospere is successful.  Should you have 
any questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 
or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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July 24, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Thurston Little 
 
 
Dear Mr. Little: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to schedule an appointment to meet with you and 
the “California Man”.  Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove 
is unable to schedule an appointment to meet with you at 
this time; however, he has asked Bill Renick his Chief of 
Staff to meet with you.  Please expect a call from Mr. 
Renick in the near future to set this appointment up with 
you. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have this 
opportunity to meet with you, but he hopes your meeting 
with Mr. Renick is successful.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or 
by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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July 24, 2001 
 
 
 
Mrs. Kaye Rodden 
1034 Hickory Lane 
Terry, MS  39107 
 
Dear Mrs. Rodden: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to schedule an appointment to discuss you 
husband’s pardon.  Unfortunately, Governor Musgrove is 
unable to schedule an appointment to meet with you at this 
time; however, he has asked Peyton Prospere his Chief 
Legal Counsel to schedule an appointment to meet with 
you.  Please expect a call from Mr. Prospere in the near 
future to set up this appointment with you. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have this 
opportunity to meet with you, but he hopes your meeting 
with Mr. Prospere is successful.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact me by phone (601) 359-2217 or 
by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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July 24, 2001 
 
 
 
Ms. Susan Mayfield-Johnson 
Box 10015 
Hattiesburg, MS 39406-0015 
 
Dear Ms. Mayfield-Johnson: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor 
Musgrove to attend the Empowering Communities to Wage 
War Against Cancer Conference.  Unfortunately, due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be 
able to attend; however, he has asked Debbie Shearer his 
Deputy Counsel to attend on his behalf. 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not be able to attend, 
but he hopes that the event is a tremendous success.  
Should you have any questions, please contact me by phone 
(601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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